
 
       May 24, 2012 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Ms. Wendy Adams 
215 22nd ST 

New Orleans, LA  70124 
 
 Re: Ron Paul 2012  
 

Dear Ms. Adams: 

 
I would thank you for all of your hard work on behalf of the Ron Paul 

2012 Presidential campaign and for your dedication to liberty. 

Dr. Paul, John Tate, and the entire campaign staff know what incredible 
sacrifices have been made by each of our staff members and the grassroots 
during this historic effort. 

Dr. Paul is encouraged to have the passionate support of so many who 

are committed to revitalizing our great Republic.  He is in this race all the way 
to the Republican National Convention in Tampa. 

As you know, the Campaign’s Chief Strategist, Jesse Benton, reiterated 
the Campaign’s commitment to run strong programs at State Conventions to 

win more delegates and alternate delegates to the National Convention.  In his 
Paul Campaign Convention Strategy memo of May 15, Mr. Benton specifically 

mentioned the great state of Louisiana as one of several states that the 
Campaign is counting on to win and to increase its already substantial total of 
delegates. 

Ron Paul’s delegates will make a major impact at the National 

Convention by voting on party rules and adding solid liberty issues to the GOP 
Platform.  We hope to have your continued support in this effort. 

As a former staffer you know how important it is for the Campaign and 

its supporters, especially former staffers, to present a united front in these 
efforts.  The Campaign’s strategy is determined by its leadership and Campaign  



 

 

 

Manager at their sole discretion.  As a former staffer, you are ethically and 
legally obligated to take no action that would harm the Campaign’s efforts even 
though you may disagree with the strategy being pursued by the Campaign.  

We hope to avoid any necessary legal action based on breaches of the 
Campaign’s policies by which you agreed to abide when you were engaged by 

the Campaign—we hope you feel the same way. 

Thus, it is in light of those ethical and legal obligations and in 
recognition of your hard work and service to the Campaign and the cause of 
Liberty that we ask you to refrain from taking any further action that would 

harm the Campaign’s delegate attainment strategy, or otherwise jeopardizes 
the seating of Ron Paul supporters as part of the Louisiana delegation to the 

Republican National Convention in August.   

We sincerely hope to have your continued support in this cause. 

Sincerely, 

       

Dimitri Kesari 
Deputy Campaign Manager 

 

 

 


